
 

KALAMA CITY COUNCIL 

OPEN HOUSE 

POLICE/PUBLIC SAFETY FACILITY 

FEBRUARY 20, 2018 @ 5PM 
 

The Kalama City Council and City Staff will be available for 

questions and to provide information on the location, design, 

and the process regarding the placement of the Police/Public 

Safety Facility before the Workshop on February 20, 2018 at 

5:00 pm in the City Council Chambers at 320 N. First.   The 

public is encouraged to come down, look at the available 

information and talk to the Councilmembers and the Staff about 

the project.    

 
 
 
 

 

 

     


